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Review of the Wiltshire Pension Fund Website  

 
Purpose of the Report 
 
1. The purpose of this report is to request Members of the Board review and comment on 

the Wiltshire Pension Fund website.     
 

Background 
 

2. At the last meeting, this Board had a presentation on the different forms of 
communications of the Wiltshire Pension Fund.   One of the main tools for 
communication is the Wiltshire Pension Fund website. 
 

3. The Board is invited to have a look at the Fund’s website which can be found at the 
following link: 

 
http://www.wiltshirepensionfund.org.uk/ 
 

Key Considerations for the Board 
 
4. As part of the review the Chairman will invite the Board to review the current content and 

feedback any comments that can be considered at the next meeting in October.   
 

Financial Considerations & Risk Assessment 
 

5. There are no financial implications from this report.   
 

Legal Implications and Environmental Impact of the Proposal 
 
6. There are no material legal or environmental impacts of these proposals. 
 

Safeguarding Considerations/Public Health Implications/Equalities Impact 
 
7. There are no known implications at this time. 
 
Reasons for Proposals 
 
8. To enable the Board in its role of assisting in effective governance of the Fund to have an 

opportunity to provide feedback on the website to assist future development.   
 

Proposals 
 

9. The Board is asked to review the website and provide comments at the October meeting.   
 
 
 
 
MICHAEL HUDSON 
Treasurer to the Pension Fund 
 
Report Author: David Anthony, Head of Pensions 

Unpublished documents relied upon in the production of this report:       NONE 
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